
The General Medical Council Essay Competition 
 
The General Medical Council essay competition is closing on 13 February 
2006.  
 
The essay competition is open to 16 to 18 year olds. Students just have to 
write a short (800 - 2, 000 word) essay on “What Will the Role of Doctors 
be in 2050? 
 
The first prize is £500 and five runner-ups will receive £100 each. The 
winning essays will be published by the GMC and all essays will help us 
better understand what students think the future of medicine may look 
like. 
 
Further information can be found on our website (along with a small poster 
if you would like to pin it up): 
http://www.gmc-uk.org/education/med_ed/competition/index.asp
 
Please contact Paula Robblee, Policy Analyst of Education at GMC London on 
020 7189 5286 if you would like any further information. 
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